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Hr Alan Pickering 

Chief Executive 

Fareham & Gosport PCT 

Unit 180,Fareham Reach 

166 Fareham Road 

Gosport 

PO13 OFH 

Our ref: 423/kr 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 9323 

Email: 

julie.miller@chi.nhs.uk 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Alan 

GMC request for CHI Investigation Information 

I don’t think we met during the CHI investigation earlier 

this year, which I managed for CHI. Fiona Cameron has 

kindly forwarded your contact details. 

As a courtesy, I wanted to let you know that the 

solicitors acting for the GHC have requested a number of 

the documents provided by the trust which were referenced 

in Appendix A of the report, please find attached. 

The GHC have also indicated that they may wish to receive 

copies of staff interview notes made by CHI during the 

site visit week. The GHC have agreed that CHI makes the 

initial contact to those staff and stakeholders whose 

interview notes the GHC requested. I will let you see a 

draft of any letter, which will go out to staff in 

advance.    Hy aim in making the first contact with any 

staff whose notes the GHC may wish to see is to minimise 

any anxiety and will be happy to take your guidance on 

this. 

Please do call me to discuss further if you wish. 

Regards 



CQC100831-0002 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

C.c Liz Fradd, Nurse Director, CHI 


